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Docket No. 50-440

Centerior Service Company
ATTN: Mr. Mike Lyster ,

Vice President
Nuclear - Perry

c/o The Cleveland Electric 111uminating
Company

10 Center Road
Perry, OH 44081

Dear Mr. Lyster: .

This refers to the routine safety taspection conducted by Messrs. A. Vegel,
'

J. Hopkins, and P. Hiland of this office on April 13 through June 1,1992. -

The inspection included a review of activities authorized for your Perry
Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 1, facility. At the conciusion of the inspection,
the findings were discussed with those members of your staff identified in the
enclosed report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
.these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective examination of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of
activities in progress.

During the inspection, certain of your activities appeared to be in violation
of NRC requirements. However, as described in the enclosed inspection report,
you identified these violations. Therefore, the violations will not be
subject to enforcement action because your efforts in identifying and
correcting the violations meet the criteria specified in Section Vll.B of the
" General Statement of Policy and Procedures for NRC Enforcement Actions,"
(Enforcement Policy, 10 CFR Part 2, Appendix C (1992)).
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in accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Connission's regulatinns, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

f, d u,4 c
V Roger Lanksbury, Chief

Reactor Projects Section 3B

Enclosure:
Inspection Report

No. 50-440/92009(DRP)

Distribution:
cc w/ enclosure:
F. R. Stead, Director, Nuclear
Support Department

R. A. Stratman, General Manager,
Perry Nuclear Power Plant

K. P, Donovan, Manager,
Licensing and Compliance Section

S. F. Kensicki, Director, Perry
Nuclear Engineering Dept.

H. Ray Caldwell, General
Superintendent Nuclear Operations

DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident inspector, Rill
Terry J. Lodge, Esq.
James R. Williams, State of Ohio
Robert E. Owen, Ohio, Public Utilities Connission
A. Grand;ean, Ohio Public Utilities Commission
Clinton - SPI


